
 
 

Cir.No.25/PS/INJ/C/2016-2017                          July 25, 2016 

                                                                     Field trip of class PreKG 

Dear Parent, 

This is to inform that the students of Class PreKG are to be taken to Uzhavar pazhamudhir nilayam 
in Vettuvankeni on July 27, 2016.    
 
Ms. Kirthika, Ms. Subhashini, Ms. Krishnaveni shall escort the children on their trip. 
School contact no – 044 24530247/48/49 
 
 

Warm Regards, 

 
Principal, 
Primrose Schools. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tear off slip 
 
Please return this form on tomorrow - July 26th, 2016 to the Class Teacher. 
Permission slip – Field trip to Uzhavar Pazhamudhir nilayam 
 
Date of Field Trip – July 27th  [Wednesday], 2016;  
Child’s Name __________________________  Class  _____________ 
  
I give my consent to take my child to Uzhavar Pazhamudhir nilayam       (Tick here)  
 
Although each child will be closely supervised, taken utmost care by the faculty members and shall 
comply with all possible safety measures during the trip, I shall understand that in case of any 
injury or mishap, I shall assist the School’s decision taken in the best interest of my child. 
 
In case of emergency contact: ______________________; Phone: ________________________ 
 
 
___________________________________  Signature of the Parent / Guardian  


